7 CDTH IN
(MC]a0e) FERTILIZER, INC. 4R 21 1994

March 17, 1994

Mark Murphy

Strata Production Company

200 West 1st St.

Roswell Petroleum Bldg. Suite 700
Roswell, NM 88201

RE: Nash Federal Unit Well #16
330/FSL and SS90’FEL
Section 12, T-23S, R-29E, NMPM

Dear Mark:

I am writing in response to our telephone conversation and your
letter to Mark Ashley of the OCD dated December 10, 1993 concerning
the above referenced well location.

IMCF no longer objects to the drilling of this well.

Sincerely,

o PoSne

Dan Morehouse
Supt. of Mine Engineering

DM: tmh
cc: Walt Thayer

Charlie High
~Mark Ashley

IMC Fertilizer. Inc., PO. Box 74, Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220, (505) 887-2871




